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Safe Entrance Focus  
Legacy students enter and exit the building several times each day. There can be a 
number of issues that arise that make this process a challenge with schools working 
hard to ensure that students are safe, can enter and exit in a timely manner, and are 
prepared for learning. With the exception of our morning entry, students in grades 
1-8 are expected to line up and follow an orderly entrance procedure, supervised by 
staff. We have recently enhanced our morning entry to allow for the optional early 
entry at 8:45am for students in grades 5-8. This change gives our older students an 
opportunity to prepare for the day and settle into their classrooms. It also provides 
the additional benefit of relieving some of the crowding at the doors for morning 
entry. Staff will remain on duty outside for our younger students and any older 
students who choose to play outside before school begins. For all other entry times, 
staff will continue to ensure a safe and orderly entry process. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact the office. 

Sock-ruary Continues  
The Legacy Student Council has been working hard collecting socks and a variety of 
other items, to be donated to children in need through the 360kids.ca organization. 
This valuable community support project continues through Wednesday March 9th. 
Please consider sending in a pair of socks to donate to this worthy cause. 

Kindergarten - Grade 1 Family Math Night  
Join us for a fun night of math on Wednesday, April 13th from 5:30-6:30pm in the gym. 

Enjoy an evening PLAYING WITH MATH with your children while gaining an 
understanding of how your child learns mathematics in school. YOUNGER AND 
OLDER SIBLINGS are welcome to play ALONGSIDE you and your child. To register, 
please complete the form by clicking the ‘Register Now’ button before March 30th to 
reserve your spot. 
 

School Council March 7th - 7:00pm  
We look forward to seeing you at our next school council meeting. 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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Peter Tse


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 

ONLINE

LEGACY eBulletin
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YRDSB Focus Areas - Modern Learning, Mathematics and Mental Health  
Over the next few months, we will be sharing information about two of our board and school focus areas. For 
more information, please visit the YRDSB website and the Director’s Annual Plan. 
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http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/BoardPlans/Pages/Directors-Annual-Plan.aspx


Legacy  School 
CouNcIl 

Invites you to attend 

THE 4th
 GENERAL MEETING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR 

2015-2016          

 

Meeting on Monday – Mar 07, 2016 

From: 7:00pm to 8:30pm @ the school library 

Come and join us as we welcome a special guest speaker 

Mr. Cecil Roach – Coordinating Superintendent YRDSB 

(promoting  Equity & Inclusivity strategies in schools)  

*Refreshments will be provided!! *Childminding service is available!! 
 

If you are interested in attending, please email us 

 at our “new” email address:  legacyschoolcouncil@gmail.com 

*Please RSVP by email no later then12:00pm on Monday Mar 07, 2016 if you need 

childminding  service. Childminding  (for kids aged 3 to 10) will be available for the duration 

of the meeting. 
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